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APPLICATION OPENS FOR PARTICIPATING BUSINESSES TO 

THE 2021 KOREA FINTECH WEEK 
 

 

The FSC announced that the application for the 3rd Korea Fintech Week will be open 

from March 24 to April 7 for prospective businesses wishing to showcase their 

innovative fintech services. 

 

The 2021 Korea Fintech Week is scheduled to be held from May 26 to 28 under the 

theme of “fintech and sustainable financial innovation.” The offline to online (O2O) 

international fintech expo will provide diverse promotional, vocational, educational 

and networking programs and opportunities that will help raise awareness on fintechs 

and accelerate financial innovation. 

 

The event will feature five online exhibition halls and two online job fair halls. More 

than one hundred fintech firms will be given opportunities to present their services in 

five virtual exhibition halls—the fintech start-up hall, fintech scale-up hall, fintech 

supporter hall, financial enterprise hall and global enterprise hall. The online job fair 

halls will be hosted by some forty business entities and include both financial 

companies and fintechs. 

 

While there are no participation fees, participating businesses need to prepare their 

own digital promotional materials. 

 

Application will be accepted from 9:00 am Wednesday, March 24 until 6:00 pm 

Wednesday, April 7. Prospective participants should download the application form 

from www.fintech.or.kr and submit their applications along with supporting materials 

via email at fintechweek@fintech.or.kr. 
 

The selection results will be announced on Friday, April 16 at www.fintech.or.kr. 
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For press inquiry, please contact Foreign Media Relations at fsc_media@korea.kr. 


